From: Jeham Andersson [mailto:jehamanderson@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, April 27, 2013 12:40 PM

To: undisclosed-recipients:

Subject: Seeking legal representation from your law firm

Dear Counsel,

I am seeking legal representation from your law firm regarding a breach of Settlement
agreement with my former employer, I need proper legal advice and assistance to know the best
way to handle this issue.

Please contact me via (jehananderson@live.com) at your earliest convenience so I can provide
you with more detailed information.

Yours Truely,
Jehan Andersson
http://www.facebook.com/jehan.andersson




